


Dr. Mingus said the 



potentially true, because any books ordered would be in the same system. He was not sure how the 
Taos bookstore worked with this



A.A. in Liberal Arts program. No submissions had been received from the Math and Physical and 
Natural Sciences division. 
 
Professor Bautista concluded that the committee would ask for the missing assessment reports. They 
would also try to have sessions on building SLO’s and spreading knowledge of how they could be 
useful. 
 
Curricula Committee: This committee gave no report.  
 
Library Committee: Dr. Andrew McFeaters



Dr. Lanza announced the publication of the 2022 issue of the 


